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Primary 5b 
 

News from inside the classroom 
In P5 this term, we have been learning about Space. This topic helped us take teaching 

from inside the classroom to the outside. The class has also enjoyed the Recount writing 
genre. We have also had many successes outside of school, including Olivia-May 

performing in a local panto, Ava competing in swimming, and many pupils being very 
successful with their local football teams. Let’s keep this up in 2025! Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year from P5b. 

 
Looking back at 2024 - Our highlights  
The whole of P5b has made fantastic progress this year, and it is great to see their 
confidence grow and hear about their personal highlights. 

 “Taking part in the Santa Daily Mile Run” – Aela 

 “I enjoyed the descriptive writing tasks, especially the one about Matilda. I was 
also really proud to gain an award at my dance club” – Emily. 

 “The Rainforest Art” – Amelia  

 “Learning how to play the drums” – Lewis G 

 “Making the bubble wands” – Eva 

 “I enjoyed all of the different sports in PE” – Lewis K 

 “Settling into a new school” – Spencer 

 “Being unbeaten in school football” – Jamie 

 
Looking forward to 2025 - Our hopes and wishes.  

In P5b, we all agreed that we were especially looking forward to performing our 

Assembly next term. Along with this, some pupils expressed their own hopes and wishes. 
“To improve on drawing realistic things” – Amelia. 
“I am looking forward to doing different writing genres. I am also excited about 

competing in dance competitions.” – Aela. 
“I am hoping to not get nervous before my football games” – Robyn. 
 

We have a lot of fun and interesting topics and lessons planned for this year, which 
everyone is excited to be a part of. 

 


